## **Marius Miklea**

From: Jason Lowe <jlowe@golfbc.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 5, 2022 12:26 PM

**To:** corporate

**Subject:** Save Whistler Racquet Club

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the RMOW. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify that the sender is legitimate and know the content is safe.

## Good afternoon,

Just a quick email to show support in finding a suitable location for indoor tennis specifically in my case. I play twice a week now for indoor tennis and my kids participate in the many options there as well.

I know there is a process in motion. I've lived in Whistler for 5 years and will continue to live here including raising our 9 and 5 year old.

A community without covered indoor tennis courts in my opinion would be a large long term mistake.

Thank you for making sure an indoor facility is included as the current area is developed (which I understand and support) to make sure the Beedie Group funds an alternative facility somewhere in the Whistler regional area.

## **JASON LOWE**

## DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS | GOLFBC GROUP

GolfBC - The First Choice for Golf nicklaus north | mayfair lakes | gallagher's canyon | okanagan gc | olympic view blue ocean (GolfBC client)

WEB: golfbc.com | SOCIAL: @golfbc

CELL: 250.896.5769